
Department of Planning 
5'h Floor 
Camden Town Hall Extension 
Argyl Street 
London. W C  1 H 8EQ 

29 May 2009 

Dear Sir / Madam 

RE: Mary Word Contra, 42 Queen Street, London WCIN 3AQ 

I am wrifing to you in response to your letter received 27/05/09 regarding 
our application Ref 200912161/INVALID submitted on 1 " May 2009. 

Please find enclosed further Information as requested regarding the acoustic floor/ceiling 
works for the above project. 

As you can see from the enclosed photographs there are no decorative architectural 
features orjoinery in this area. 

Enclosed are the following Items: 

550-00-02 Existing Ground Floor Plan 
2 No pages of photographs referenced to plan 

We trust this application will be validated promptly as time is now very pressing for works 
to occur during the educational summer recess. 

Should you have any queries or require further copies please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

U~ U U 

29 MAY 2009 

Ban Paul 
On behalf of Neu Architects ltd 

encs. 

cc Clive Hutton 
Marion Feery 

Mary ward Centre 
Royal Female School of Arts 
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